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Dear Editor, 

 

On behalf of my co-authors, we thank you very much for giving us an opportunity to revise our 

manuscript, we appreciate editor and reviewers very much for their positive and constructive 

comments and suggestions on our manuscript. Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word 

format (file name: 10201-review.doc). 
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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1 Format has been updated 

 

2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) Response to comment: (Title should be no more than 10~12 words/60 bytes.) 
   Response: “Lentiviral vector-mediated E2F-1 overexpression inhibits the growth of human gastric 

cancer MGC-803 cells in vivo” were corrected as “E2F-1 overexpression inhibits human gastric cancer 

MGC-803 cells growth in vivo”. 

(2) Response to comment: (RESULTS (no less than 120 words): You should present P value 
where necessary and must provide relevant data to illustrate how it is obtained, e.g. 6.92 ± 
3.86 vs 3.61 ± 1.67, P < 0.001.) 

Response: We have re-written this part according to the Reviewer’s suggestion. 

(3) Response to comment: (Please provide the “Highlighted contents” here, which is a 
necessary content.) 

Response: We have written this part according to the requirements. 
(4) Response to comment: (The fonts and lines can be edited or moved, the coordinate graphs 

supplied should be decomposable.) 
  Response: We have re-edited all the pictures according to the Reviewer’s comments. 

(5) Response to comment: (The”tumor”and “tumour” shoud be uniformed ) 
   Response: We have changed in using “tumor”form in our manuscript. A few grammatical problems 

have been corrected. 

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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